February 27, 2023

Grant Coordinator

Co-op Community Spaces
Federated Co-operatives Limited
401 22"d Street East

Saskatoon SK S7K 0H2

Re: Letter of Support for Track & Field Project of Western School Division

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

On behalf of City of Morden, | am writing this letter in support of Western School
Division’s grant application to fund the construction of a track and soccer field project
adjacent to the new school. This project will provide much needed and accessible
athletic facilities for our students and be open for use by all community members of
the City of Morden.

The new school is set to open next year, and we believe that the addition of a track
and soccer field will greatly enhance the lives of students and the community at large.
Our goal is to provide a safe and inclusive environment where individuals of all abilities,
ages, and cultural backgrounds can participate in athletics and enjoy the benefits of
physical activity. This project will bring our community together by providing a shared
space for athletes, families, and supporters to gather and participate in activities that
promote inclusivity and physical health.

| fully support the efforts of the Western School Division as they apply for funding for
this project. Your approval to this grant application will improve quality of life for the
students and the residents of Morden.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nicole Reidle, CMMA

City Manager
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